
This last year has been a very demanding educational year. Both the closure of classrooms
and the provision of education under extraordinary circumstances have conditioned the last
two academic years. Although this crisis has not finished yet, we can start looking at this
crisis with some perspective. What went wrong but also what when well and what we have
learned. 
With the aim of thinking the future of education, we will reflect with former ministers of
education on the lessons of this crisis, the flaws and the strengths of our systems. 

Language: English
When: 11 May 2021
Length: 90 minutes (17h00 -18h30) CET 
Link for Registration : https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZEtf-iprTssEtNQLV-
DjgvkOgeAkfWmpXqR

Aim of the event: Have a discussion in which three former European ministers can discuss
openly about the lessons of this crisis and the strengths and flaws of our educational
systems.
             
Moderator: Ignasi Grau i Callizo (General Director of OIDEL)

Speakers :
-Maria do Carmo Seabra (Portugal) – July 2004 – March 2005
-Ruth Kelly (United Kingdom) - December 2004 – May 2006
-Francesco Profumo (Italia) - Novembre 2011 - April 2013 

D I A L O G U E  W I T H  F O R M E R  M I N I S T E R S  O F  E D U C A T I O N  
AFTER  ONE  YEAR  OF  COVID -CRIS IS :  WHAT  HAVE  WE

LEARNED ?
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